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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

MAGNESIUM/CALCIUM CHLORIDE APPLICATION 
TWO YEAR CONTRACT 2024 AND 2025 

 
The City of Corcoran, MN is accepting sealed bids for the application of approximately 
115,000 gallons of magnesium chloride, and/or calcium chloride for road stabilization.   
 
Sealed bids will be accepted until 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, April 9, 2024, at Corcoran 
City Hall, located at 8200 County Road 116, Corcoran, MN, 55340 and will be publicly 
opened at 9:05 a.m. or as soon after, on Tuesday, April 9, 2024, at Corcoran City Hall.   
 
All proposals shall be sealed and marked “2024-2025 Dust Control Bids” on the 
outside of the envelope and addressed to: 
 
City of Corcoran 
8200 County Road 116 
Corcoran, MN  55340 
 
The City of Corcoran reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any 
irregularities thereof. 
 
For bid specifications, please contact the city office at (763) 338-9295.   
 
Dust Control work must be completed by June 14, 2024, or date agreed upon by the 
City of Corcoran and the contractor. 
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